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November 2023 

The MGA Committee would like to welcome you back to the 2023-2024 season. We had a great 
opening day on November 8, 2023. We had over 200 golfers sporting their new MGA shirts! We 
provided a four person scramble with sweep money, drinks on the course, snacks at the former 
snack bar, and a delicious dinner with golf items and Lexington dinner certificates. We want to 
thank the Pro Shop, the F & B department, and all the support staff that helped to make this day 
such a success. We hope you all enjoyed the day; a great start to a good season. 
 
The committee will distribute the remaining MGA shirts on January 10, 2024 at the snack bar, 
from 10 am - 1 pm. We have an updated distribution list and will now be able to disperse shirts to 
the remaining MGA members who have not yet received a shirt. Any shirt size change request will 
be accommodated when the entire membership has received their shirt, possibly by February 1. 
We need to make sure all of our members receive their initial shirt size before we begin exchang-
ing the merchandise. Any new MGA members who have not received a 2023 MGA hat, please con-
tact  
Denny Taylor. 
  
If you have moved from one Lexington neighborhood to another, (within our complex), please 
note that you must sign up, once again, in golf genius under MGA Sign Up For New Members. 

 
The holiday season is upon us and the committee wishes you and your family a happy, safe and  
joyous time.  

 

Regards, 

 

Larry Voit, President 
Roger Bonneau, Vice President 
Dale Kroft, Treasurer and Special Events 
John Waterworth, Secretary and Golf & Grounds Liaison 
John Clay, Tournament Chair 
 
 

 


